
LAW OFFICE OF 
KENNETHS.KAGAN,PLLC 
600 First Avenue, #512 
Seattle, W A 98104 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Clerk of the Court 
Washington Supreme Court 
Temple of Justice 
Olympia, W A 98504 

December II , 20 16 

Re; Request for Notification of Possible Rule Change 
Notice Regarding APR 3 

Dear Clerk of the Court: 

(206) 264-1590 - Office 
(206) 264-1593 - Facsimile 
ken@kenkaganlaw .com 

Pursuant to GR 9(c), I am writing to request notice of any suggested changes to Admission 
and Practice Rule (APR) 3. 

I am aware that the Board of Governors of the Washington State Bar Association 
recommended certain changes to APR 3 for this Court's consideration, and as I represent parties 
with an interest in the outcome, I wish to receive all relevant notifications. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or comments. 

Thank you for your courtesy. 

Very truly yours, 

LAW OFFICE OF KENNETH S. KAGAN, PLLC 

Kenneth S. Kagan 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK 
Monday, December 12, 2016 1:28 PM 
Tracy, Mary 
FW: Request for Notice re Rule Change 
DOC001.pdf 

Supreme Court Clerk's Office 

Please note that any pleading filed as an attachment to e-mail will be treated as the original. Therefore, if a filing is bye­
mail attachment, it is not necessary to mail to the court the original of the document. 

Questions about the Supreme Court Clerk's Office? Check out our website: 
http://www.courts. wa .gov /a ppe II ate trial courts/supreme/clerks/ 

Looking for the Rules of Appellate Procedure? Here's a link to them: 
http://www.courts. wa .gov /court rules/?fa=cou rt rules.list&gro up=app&set=RAP 

Searching for information about a case? Case search options can be found here: 
http:// dw .courts. wa.gov I 

From: Ken Kagan [mailto:ken@kenkaganlaw.com) 
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2016 1:18PM 
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV> 
Subject: Request for Notice re Rule Change 

Dear Clerk's Office: 

Please accept this submission, pursuant to GR 9(c), requesting notification regarding any changes to APR 3. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments. 

Thank you. 

Ken Kagan 

Law Office of Kenneth S. Kagan, PLLC 

600 First Avenue, #512 

Seattle, WA 98104 

(206) 264-1590- Office 

(206) 264-1593- Fax 

ken@kenkaganlaw.com 

www.kenkaganlaw.com 
1 


